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Dear Library Cardholder,

I'd like to welcome you, or welcome you back to the Butterfield Library. | look forward to
searving you!

Let me tell you a few things you can do with your new library card:

« Visit your patron record o renew or order material.

Find and register for programs on our online calendar.

Follow us on Facebook to know what is happening in real time.

Check out our website - from there you can sign up for our newsletters.
Many of our resources can be accessed from any place with Internet access.

Please let me know if you have any questions or suggestions, | would love to hear from
you.

Sincerely,
Gillian

Gillian Thorpe

Library Director
845-265-3040
jbldirector@gmail.com
butterfieldlibrary.org

Visit the library
online to download
and stream digital
material.

It's easy.
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